FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR

95 Express Phase 3B-1
[-95 from south of SW 10th Street to south of Glades Road
Financial Project ID Numbers: 433108-6-52-01 & 433109-4-52-01

Pile Driving for Hillsboro Canal Bridge Reconstruction to Begin Monday, April 1, 2019

Bridge construction activities for the widening of I-95 and reconstruction of the Hillsboro Canal in Boca Raton is
underway. As part of the bridge widening operation at this location, pile driving will occur. This activity, pictured
below, can create noise. Permitted construction times are 7 a.m. until 6 p.m., Monday through Friday, and 8 a.m. until
7 p.m. on Saturdays. No work is permitted on Sundays or holidays. FDOT estimates that pile driving for this eastern
section of the bridge will be completed within one month, weather permitting. Bridge construction crews will be on
site at this location through Winter 2021.

This project will extend the High Occupancy Toll lanes from south of SW 10th Street to south of Glades Road in
Broward and Palm Beach counties, to include two Managed Lanes in each direction. Scope of work includes widening
and converting the existing I-95 HOV Lanes to Managed Lanes, reconstruction of the Hillsboro Canal Bridge, bridge
widenings at Palmetto Park Road and Camino Real, construction of a northbound and southbound auxiliary lane
between Hillsboro Boulevard and Palmetto Park Road, construction of a northbound auxiliary lane between the SW
10th Street entrance ramp and Hillsboro Boulevard exit ramp, guardrail, barrier wall, drainage, landscape relocation,

and ITS installation.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Angela Foreman, P.E. - FDOT Project Manager
Angela.Foreman@dot.state.fl.us or 954-940-7523

Andrea Pacini - Community Outreach Specialist
apacini@corradino.com or 954-299-6561

Construction Cost: $102 million ~ Construction Began: January 19, 2018  Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022

Updated: 3/12/2019




